
 

 

2015 Year End Report 

This is the final report for my Term as Chair of the PNGA Women’s Committee and 

what I accomplished from October 2014 to October 7, 2015. 

I attended the PNGA Championship Committee at Tacoma Golf & Country Club on the 

morning of October 15 and then the PNGA Board of Directors Meeting in the afternoon.  

I also attended the PNGA Exec Board Mtg at the PNGA office in December and March. 

I attended the Hall of Fame Banquet at Inglewood Golf & Country Club Friday, April 24 

and then the Annual Meeting on April 25.   

Also attended the PNGA Board Meeting at the Home Course in June where we revisited 

the Strategic Plan. 

I was unable to attend the PNGA Am/Mid-Am Championship at Banbury GC in Idaho 

and also the PNGA Jr. Girls Championship at RedHawk GC also in Idaho.  I was also 

unable to attend the PNGA Women’s Senior Team Championship in Sunriver, Oregon.  

I did play in the PNGA Super Seniors Championship held here at Everett Golf and 

Country Club the past two days. 

 

I have enjoyed my term as Chair of the PNGA Women’s Committee.  Even with the 

turmoil experienced with the restructure from Women’s Division to Women’s Committee 

I feel we transitioned with minimal problems.  I feel that I could have done more but with 

the family situation I have it is hard to get away.  I know I leave you in good hands with 

your next Chair being Leslie Crawford.  I help Leslie in any way I can. 

 

Loyally Submitted, 

Lynne Crandall 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


